
IV. Consideration of relevant methodological issues 
(Agenda item 4) 

 
35. The AWG-KP initiated its consideration of methodological issues, including 
methodologies to be applied for estimating anthropogenic emissions and the global 
warming potentials of GHGs, and of the possible impact thereof on the estimates of 
total emissions by Parties. 
 
36. The AWG-KP held a workshop on 7 June 2008 on relevant methodological 
issues. The Vice-Chair of the AWG-KP chaired the workshop and provided a summary 
of the discussions9 (see annex VI). The AWG-KP took note of the summary of views 
expressed by Parties at the workshop and of views and information contained in 
document FCCC/KP/AWG/2008/MISC.3. 
 
37. The AWG-KP agreed to continue its work, within its mandate and according to 
its work programme, at the first part of its sixth session, taking into account the views of 
Parties compiled by its Chair, as contained in annex VII, so that conclusions on these 
issues may be adopted at the first part of its sixth session.  

                                                 
9 <http://unfccc.int/files/kyoto_protocol/application/pdf/report_meth_workshop.pdf>. 


